
Board 30/01/2015 31/03/2015 30/04/2015 19/06/2015 28/07/2015 22/09/2015 02/11/2015

Tim Wade Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes

Gillian White Yes Yes Yes Yes No No No

Claire Andrews Yes Yes No

James Chappell Yes Yes Yes No Yes Yes Yes

Mike Elliott No Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes

Mike Forrest Yes Yes Yes Yes No Yes Yes

Dai Lloyd Yes No Yes No Yes Yes Yes

Margaret Morgan Yes Yes Yes

Stuart Pavelin Yes No Yes Yes Yes No Yes

Dave Sanders No No No Yes No No No

The Charity always endeavours to recruit to its Board a Governor who is academically or clinically qualified to a 

high degree in order that they may Chair one of our critical sub committees, the Health Advisory Committee. The 

very nature of their qualification means that they are extremely busy individuals with high demands upon their 

time. Consequently the Charity expects that their attendance at Board meetings may not be as high as other 

Governors.

Governor Board Meeting Attendance 2015


